
On March 19, 2025, an Hour of Integrity was held at the College of Innovative Technologies, 

organized as part of the implementation of the Information Work Action Plan approved by the 

Decree of the Government of the Republic of Kazakhstan dated December 31, 2022. 

 

As part of the Integrity Hour, videos and lectures covering the topics of honesty, fairness and 

integrity were shown among students of 1-2 courses. The coverage was 80 people. 

 

The purpose of the event is to raise awareness among students and teachers about the importance 

of integrity in their personal and professional lives, as well as to foster a culture of honesty and 

respect for moral values among young people. 

 

We are confident that such events help strengthen the moral foundations of society and 

contribute to the creation of a fairer and more honest environment. 

 

 

 

 


